


SCDOT
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL PROPOSERS  
CROSS ISLAND PARKWAY (US 278) TOLL CONVERSION DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT

[bookmark: _GoBack]SCDOT will hold an open-forum meeting on March 2, 2021 at 1:30 pm with prospective proposers interested in submitting responses to the upcoming Request for Qualifications for the Cross Island Parkway (US 278) Toll Facility Conversion design-build project in Beaufort County, SC. The purpose of this meeting will be to gather information on design-build industry’s interest in the project and to improve the design-build industry’s understanding of the project requirements.  SCDOT will reserve 60 minutes for this open-forum meeting to be held via Webex video conferencing.  This meeting is not mandatory and will not have bearing on the potential short-listing process.   

Anticipated Procurement Type 

SCDOT plans to utilize a two-phase design-build selection procedure.  A best value procurement along with a fixed price and variable scope is anticipated. 

Anticipated Scope of Work

The scope of work for the project currently includes removal of the existing toll plaza, including toll canopy, booths, excess pavement, and possibly the access tunnel. Additional scope items currently include roadway repairs such as resurfacing, strengthening and restriping along the parkway and ramps from US 278 Business to the Broad Creek Bridge.  Other scope items may include additional pavement strengthening, bridge rehabilitation items such as resealing explanation joints, painting structural steel, and removal and replacement of high friction deck overlay.

Anticipated Design-Build Procurement Schedule 

May 2021 – Request for Qualifications
July 2021 – Announcement of Short-listed Teams
July 2021 – Request for Proposals Industry Review
September 2021 – Final Request for Proposals
December 2021 – Public Announcement

Webex Video Conference Access Information

· Join from the meeting link 
https://scdot.webex.com/scdot/j.php?MTID=m3ccc8c521920428249abb2503d706169

· Join by meeting number 
Meeting number (access code): 180 334 3950 / Meeting password: 8qJkdkWa3r2  

· Join by phone  
1-415-655-0001

· Join from a mobile device 
1-415-655-0001, 1803343950##


Any questions regarding this open-forum meeting should be directed to Carmen Wright, Chief Procurement Officer for Project Delivery with the South Carolina Department of Transportation by email at WrightCL@scdot.org or at 955 Park Street, Room 101, Columbia, SC 29201.




